
Remove any food or soap
accumulation from the
filter of your dishwasher
[source: CDT].

Call your local debris removal
company, landfill, or garbage
professionals and inquire about
pick-up service options. Keep in
mind that if you're asking how to
get rid of a certain equipment,
be precise.

When you buy a new washer or
dryer from a store, you may be
able to have the old one taken
away as an option. You should
look for stores that offer a deal
where you get a free removal as
part of your upgrade.

If the item is still in working
order or can be fixed, there is
someone out there who would
want to purchase it from you.
Offer the appliance for sale or
make it available for free pick-
up to anybody who wants it.

Attempting to disassemble the
appliance for components or other
purposes is not recommended.
Larger appliances may include
potentially hazardous elements or
toxic foam insulation.

How to Dispose of Outdated
Appliances

Haul Away: www.haulawayllc.com
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